
     
   
 

By the Numbers  
November 29th:   
Contribution: $4,970.00 
eGive: $2,871.00 
Total: $7,841.00 
Budget: $6,113.00 
Be A Blessing: $1.00 

Preaching Minister: Brady Horner (325-260-1903) 
Youth Minister: Clay Howell (615-879-0983) 
Children’s Education Coordinator: Jackie Lee (325-518-4767) 
 

Elders: Randy Bibb, Jim MacDonald, Steve Stovall, Troy Tom 
 

Deacons: Don Bell, Manny Carneiro, CJ Chaney, Jon Cogburn, 
Eric Gumm, Adam Lott, Chris Meeks, Matt Waldrip 
 

 

Prayer Concerns 
~Prayers are needed for Clifford Smith as he is on a ventilator in ICU battling a 
Covid-19 diagnosis.  Prayer warriors are needed.   
 
~Melody Loveland had another knee surgery recently.  Prayers for her recovery 
and strength through her continued isolation while she is doing rehab and 
regaining strength.   
 
~Continued Prayers for Patsy Williamson’s health.  
 
~Jack Tarkenton is dealing with several health concerns.   
 
~Chris Willerton’s brother, Keith, passed away this past week from Covid-19.  
Prayers for Chris and the rest of the family.   
 
~Prayers for Sherry Hursts parents, Brenda and George.  Brenda has many 
health issues and it was discovered recently that George has a tumor on his 
brain.   
 
~Continued prayers for Brady Horner’s mom, Beth Horner.  A double knee 
replacement surgery is scheduled for December 16th as long as there is still no 
infection in her knees where the spacers are and that surgeries are not 
canceled due to Covid-19. So many prayers have been answered, continue 
praying for no hiccups along the way.      
 
~Prayers for Chester Lynd’s sister and her battle with cancer. 
 
~Prayers for Jagger Horn, son of former members Brandon and Brek Horn.  
Jagger broke his back in a severe car accident Monday morning.  He had surgery 
and is now home recovering!  
 
~Prayers for those getting Covid-19 treatment in our community, state, 
country, and the world.  
 

   
 

 

 

 

Building 
Lockup: 
December- C.J. 
Chaney 

Bible Class Update 
Sunday morning and Wednesday evening Bible classes have been canceled for the next 3 weeks.  This is 
due to the rising Covid-19 cases and for Christmas traveling.   
Brady is asking us to use the Wednesday night hour, that you would normally be in Bible class, to sit 
around a table with your family and enjoy dinner together.  Or use this time to connect with members of 
your family through your own Bible study and prayer.  Don’t miss this time to reconnect with those you 
love.     
As of now, Bible classes are set to resume on January 3rd, 2021.     

Happy Birthday: 
Dec. 10th: Lucas Pruitt 
 
 
Happy Anniversary: 
Dec. 6th: Doug & 
Chandra McFarlen 
 
 
Our Calendar:   
Dec. 6th: Claire Longley 
Bridal Shower 
 
Dec. 16th: Candlelight 
Service 
 
Dec. 25th: Christmas  
 
Dec. 27th: No Bible 
Classes- Worship Only 
 
Dec. 30th: No Bible 
Classes 
 
Jan. 3rd: Bible Classes 
Resume 
 
Jan. 10th: New Year 
Potluck 
 
Jan. 18th: Martin 
Luther King Jr. Day 
 
  

 

 






